
September 2018 Newsletter 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for all of the donations!! They will be put to good use! 
Beginning Friday Sept. 7th I will pass off the homework booklets.  You can work on 
these booklets at your own pace. I will try to pass of everyone on Friday. If I 
cannot get everyone done I will keep the booklets and pass them off on Monday.  I 
love my classes this year. They are a great bunch of kids.  Looking forward to a 
great year! If you ever have any questions, please email. loris@provo.edu 
 
Important Dates: 
Sept. 5th Vision Screening 
Sept. 10th-14th Safety Week 
Sept. 11th Picture Day 
Sept. 14th Portuguese Cultural Day 
Sept. 17th Family Picnic 
 
Sight Words for September: 
I can the we down see will 
Numbers:  
Represent, Count, and Write numbers 0-5, Compare numbers to 5 
  

 


